
 

Safety in your building 
30 April 2024 
 
Cumnor House, Lidcote House and Helmi House, 
Robsart Street, 
Stockwell, 
SW9 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Access to storage cupboards for fire integrity check 
 
As part of the fire safety works taking place on the external wall of your building, we are also carrying out 
some fire safety checks in other areas of the building. We need to access to the storage cupboards located 
under the building. These cupboards play a crucial role in maintaining the fire integrity of the structure, and 
so we need to inspect them periodically to ensure they meet safety standards. 
 
Get in touch if you rent a cupboard 
If you are currently renting or occupying one of these storage cupboards, we kindly request that you inform 
us as soon as possible. You can contact Resident Liaison Officer Zoe Kyriacou on 07464 922875 or 
zoe.kyriacou@networkhomes.org.uk. This will allow us to coordinate access and carry out the necessary 
inspections with minimal disruption to you. 
 
Please note that if we do not receive any response within the next 30 days from the date of this notice, we 
will proceed with changing the locks to access the cupboards for inspection purposes. This action is essential 
to ensure the safety of all residents and to comply with regulatory requirements. 
 
We understand the importance of your privacy and security, and we assure you that all inspections will be 
conducted respectfully and with the utmost care for your belongings. 
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zoe Kyriacou 
Resident Liaison Officer 
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